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Thank you for implementing a city-wide waste collection plan.  Our streets and alley are much
calmer and quieter thanks to this ordinance.

The proposed rates look reasonable, especially with the knowledge that residential waste
amounts have increased significantly since March.

Ryan MacSwain
1663 Saunders Ave.
55116
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